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BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Central Marks Department-111)

Our Ref: CMD-111/16: Cement 03 January 2018

Subject: Guidelines for - Intimation to DIPP about status of BIS applications where licence
was granted/not granted vis-a-vis Cement Desk ad-hoc permission

This has reference to the subject mentioned above.
The Competent Authority has approved guidelines on above subject.

All BOs are requested to ensure the implementation of the above guidelines with immediate
effect.

(S. D. Rane)
Sc-E (CMD-111)

Head (CMD-I11)
Circulated to: All ROs/BOs

Copy to: ITS —for hosting on Intranet please



CENTRAL MARKS DEPARTMENT-III

Ref: CMD-III/16: Cement 03 January 2018

Subject: Intimation to DIPP about status of BIS applications where licence was
granted/not granted vis-a-vis Cement Desk ad-hoc permission.

This has reference to the subject mentioned above.

While communicating grant of ad-hoc permission to cement manufacturers, DIPP has
been requesting BIS to inform them the status of such applications as and when BIS
approval for GOL is given to the Cement applicants or when the application is rejected.
In this regard, all BOs were earlier advised by CMD-III vide note dated 25/01/2017 and
31/03/2017 that as and when licence is granted by BIS or application rejected due to
any reason, a copy of that communication may be sent to DIPP without fail.

Now in a letter addressed to DG, BIS, DIPP has informed that such feedback is not
being received from BIS whether cement applicants have been issued with BIS licence
or their application have been rejected. In the absence of such feedback from BIS, DIPP
finds it difficult to monitor ad-hoc permission issued by them and has again requested
BIS to update them with the status of grant of licence or rejection of application.

In view of the above, all BOs are once again requested that whenever a licence is
granted to a cement manufacturer or their application rejected/closed, a copy of such
letter issued to the applicant shall also be sent to DIPP without fail.

All DDGRs are also requested to ensure that the BOs comply with the above.

This issues with the approval of DDG (Certification).

(S D Rane)
Sc-E (CMD-III)
Head (CMD-II1)

DDG (Certification)

Circulated to: All BOs for implementation.

Copy to: DDGRs for information please.



